
 Faculty Development Programme on Basics of Medical Education 

Technologies for faculty members of AIIMS Kalyani from 23rd June 2022 to 

25th June 2022 

 

Medical Education Unit of AIIMS Kalyani organised the first Faculty Development Programme 

on Basics of Medical Education Technologies from 23rd June 2022 to 25th June 2022; with the 

aim to improve the quality of medical education in our institute by sensitising the medical faculty 

on newer concepts in teaching and assessment methods. The three-day workshop was inaugurated 

by Prof. (Dr.) Ramji Singh, Honourable Executive Director in the presence of Prof. (Dr.) Ajay 

Mallick, Medical Superintendent, Dr. Rekha Dutt, Chairperson Medical Education Unit, resource 

persons and participants. Sixteen sessions on various topics of Medical Education Technologies 

were taken by trained resource persons of our institute. Twenty-four faculty members of AIIMS 

Kalyani actively participated in the workshop in various activities including individually presenting 

a seven minutes microteaching session; a time-tested method of improving teaching skills. The 

workshop was successfully concluded with enhancement in knowledge and teaching learning skills 

of participants. The workshop is in series of academic events organized by institute in 

commemoration of 75 years of Independence. 

 

 


